
 

 

The Town of Parma Highway Department will conduct its Spring Brush 
Pick Up starting the week of April 21st. 

• Have all brush out at the road prior to April 21st.   
 

• Brush pick-up will begin on the Southwest Quadrant at Burritt Road and will go 
counterclockwise throughout the Town. 
 

• Our Highway Crew will only make one pass through the Town. 
 

• Root stumps should be removed and placed in a separate pile. 
 

• All piles should be free of leaves, dirt, rocks, lumber, and metal.   

 

Town of Parma Highway Department 

585-392-9464 


